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Holiday for students
As you know, our nation is continuing to welcome New Year 2020 and New Year's celebrations are being
held in all regions of the country. In the current academic year, winter holidays for university students are
scheduled from December 20, 2019 to January 6, 2020. To congratulate on the beginning of the first day of
a  New year  and  greeting  returning  students  of  the  Tashkent  Institute  of  Irrigation  and  Agricultural
Mechanization Engineers the administration of the Institute prepared and distributed 130 kg of national
dish "Osh" in each student dormitory.
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